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Sent: Friday, July 26, 2024 4:47 PM
To: Kelly, Katrisha <KKelly@a2gov.org>
Subject: Financial information about rental payments

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open
attachments, or follow directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the
content is safe.

Hello Ms. Kelly. My name is_ and I'm sending this email to ask how much my own rental
payment will be at Lockwood Apartments.

Also, as | mentioned when first beginning the moving process several months ago, please tell me if
there's anything that | need to do or provide to you to complete this process.

Lastly, please tell me how the transition process will work, and whether your office will be sending the
August rental payment to Lockwood Apartments as opposed to Courthouse Square Apartments.





